
The City of Shoreline Notice of Public Hearing of the Planning 
Commission 
 
Description of Proposal: The City of Shoreline is proposing amendments to the 
Shoreline Development Code that apply citywide. The amendments create design 
standards specific to the single-family attached (townhouse) building type. Changes to 
Unit Lot Subdivision are proposed. The Commercial Zone design standards are being 
amended to apply to the Multifamily use. 
 
This may be your only opportunity to submit written comments.  Written comments 
must be received at the address listed below before 5:00 p.m. October 3, 2019. Please 
mail, fax (206) 801-2788 or deliver comments to the City of Shoreline, Attn: Catie Lee 
17500 Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA 98133 or email to clee@shorelinewa.gov.   
 
Interested persons are encouraged to provide oral and/or written comments regarding 
the above project at an open record public hearing. The hearing is scheduled for 
Thursday, October 3, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber at City Hall, 17500 
Midvale Avenue N, Shoreline, WA. 
 
Questions or More Information: Please contact Catie Lee, AICP, Associate Planner, at 
(206) 801-2557. 
 
Copies of the proposal, SEPA Threshold Determination and applicable codes are 
available for review at City Hall, 17500 Midvale Avenue N.   
 
Any person requiring a disability accommodation should contact the City Clerk at (206) 
801-2230 in advance for more information. For TTY telephone service call (206) 546-
0457. Each request will be considered individually according to the type of request, the 
availability of resources, and the financial ability of the City to provide the requested 
services or equipment. 
 
NOTICE OF DISCLOSURE 
The City of Shoreline will enter all comments received into the public record and may 
make these comments, and any attachments or other supporting materials, available 
unchanged, including any business or personal information (name, email address, 
phone, etc.) that you provide available for public review. This information may be 
released on the City’s website. Comments received are part of the public record and 
subject to disclosure under the Public Records Act, RCW 42.56. Do not include any 
information in your comment or supporting materials that you do not wish to be made 
public, including name and contact information. 
 
 


